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ASX Announcement 

26 September 2024 

 

 

Retirement of Director 
 

 

 

Traffic Technologies Ltd wishes to announce that Mr. Youmin (Peter) Wu has retired from 

the board of Traffic Technologies.  

 

The Board wishes to thank Mr. Wu for his commitment to the company and wishes him 

well in his future endeavours.  Mr. Wu has advised that he will continue to support the 

company as a substantial shareholder. 

 

Should you require any further information please contact Mr. Con Liosatos. 

 

 

 

Announcement authorised for release by the Board of Traffic Technologies. 

 

For further information, please contact: 

Traffic Technologies 

Mr. Con Liosatos (Managing Director) 

T: +61 3 9430 0222  

E: con.liosatos@trafficltd.com.au  
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